
Week Ending: Friday 16th October

In Maths , we have been looking at multiples of 10 and near 
multiples.We have also been continuing to learn our x4 times 

tables. 
In Literacy we have been using adjectives to describe settings and 

moods. We have also been adding to scripts in preparation to 
perform them next week.

We had a visitor on Tuesday. Gareth from MPCT came in and took 
us for some drill instruction. He also taught us how to follow 
verbal and non verbal commands. He is coming in again next 

week to see how we are progressing.
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Reminder:
● Our PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.

● The pupils are encouraged to bring in  water bottles with names clearly marked on 
them. Pupils can refill their bottles with water throughout the day

● Due to the current situation we are keeping classroom windows open to ensure we 
have a good supply of fresh air. A few children have commented that they are cold. 
Please be aware of this and ensure that children have jumpers or cardigans in school 
to help them stay warm.

● A reminder that children need to bring a healthy snack to eat at breaktime, there is 
currently no fruit tuck shop in KS2.

Have a lovely weekend,
 Mr. Richards and Mrs. Roberts 
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